
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
GOLD AWARD  

 

Teacher(s) Pupil Details 
Mrs. 
Olexa/Mrs. 
Lea 

Orla 
Haselden 

Always being helpful 
and kind and ready to 
listen 

Miss 
Rodgers/Mrs.
Hine/Mrs 
Platt 

Eloise 
Atkinson 

Having a mature attitude 
and always being ready 
to work 

Mrs. Allen Rose Gilardi For excellent answers in 
R.E 

Mrs. Dawson Y5 Setting a good example 
and representing the 
school on our Crucial 
Crew trip. 

Miss. Cowap Sophie 
Dawson 

Most class dojos this 
week 

  
 
MATHS WHIZZ  
 

Teacher(s) Pupil Details 
Mrs. 
Olexa/Mrs. 
Lea 

Joseph 
Olexa 

Wonderful addition and 
subtraction sums to 10 

Miss 
Rodgers/Mrs. 
Hine 

Hannah 
Bishop 

Super work on 2D/3D 
shapes 

Mrs. Allen Bethany 
Baker 

Great times table work 
this week 

Mrs Dawson Ryan 
Halewood 

Super measuring work 

Miss Cowap Nieve 
Foulkes 

Most progression on 
maths whizz this week 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

WEEKLY WRITING WINNERS 
 
  

Teacher(s) Pupil Details 
Mrs. 
Olexa/Mrs. 
Lea 

Jessica Turner A fantastic recount of 
our Julia Donaldson 
trip 

Miss 
Rodgers/Mrs
. Hine 

Jayden 
Pownall 

For a super recount 
about the trip to Julia 
Donaldson 

Mrs. Allen Olivia Gillard For her mysterious title 
and caption 

Mrs Dawson Zack Foulkes Working hard in 
English 

Miss. Cowap Maddison 
Birmingham 

A detailed leaflet about 
the anointing of the 
sick 

 
 
CLASS DOJO 
 
This week’s class who have achieved the most 
Class Dojo’s is Y4/5 well done!! Well done to all the 
other classes who have been trying so hard!! 
 
 
 
 
SPORTS DAY   
 
Well done to everybody for taking part today. The 
children thoroughly enjoyed participating. Thank 
you to everyone who helped the day run smoothly! 
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Breakfast Club Enquiries – Please contact Mrs. 
Gordon on 07757 620 193 or call into the After 
School Club at 3.15pm in the School Hall. 
 

CLASS DOJO 
 
Please can we remind you that any messages sent 
via class dojo weekdays after 5.30pm and 
weekends will not be replied to until the following 
day. Thank you 

 
FAITH IN ACTION 
 
Some of our Y6 children have been thinking about 
how they put their faith into action by helping 
others. Fourteen children performed at least 20 
hours service and were invited to an Award 
Ceremony last night to congratulate them on their 
efforts. Well done children we are very proud of 
you! We will soon be inviting the Year 5 children to 
take on the challenge of putting their into action. 

 
COOL PTA SUMMER DISCO   
 
COOL PTA Summer Disco on Friday 28th June 
starting at 6pm. A letter is coming home today with 
further details. You can buy your tickets (£1.50 
each) using the slip on the letter or on our website 
(https://www.pta-events.co.uk/coolpta). This is the 
last fundraising event COOL PTA will be running 
this school year, so we hope to see as many of our 
children there as possible.' 
 
 
 
Y5 RECORDER CONCERT   
 
Y5 will be performing in a recorder concert for 
parents and carers on Wednesday 26th June at 
2.30. We hope that you will be able to join us. 

 
 

Top Table (for exceptional lunchtime behavior) 
 
Next weeks nominated children are:-    

Year Group Child’s Name 
YR/1 Benjamin Kenna-Guest 

Y1/2 Eloise Atkinson 

Y3/4 Freya Power 

Y4/5 Emily Taylor 
Y5/6 Jack Frodsham 

 
 
FLOWERS   
 
We would like to say a big thank you to Fred 
Edwards, a local resident, who dedicates his time 
to make our surrounding school environment 
beautiful with blooming flower arrangements. Our 
thanks also to Ronnie who helps the children to 
plant them. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Wednesday 26th June – First Holy 
Communion Whole School Celebration 

 Wednesday 26th June – Y5 recorder 
concert 2.30 

 Friday 28th June – Summer Disco 

 Wednesday 3rd July – Y5 taster day to St 
Edmond Arrowsmith Catholic High School 

 Monday 8th July – Wednesday 10th July – Y6 
visit to St Edmond Arrowsmith Catholic 
High School  

 Monday 15th July - Y6 Leavers Trip  

 Tuesday 16th July – Infant Summer Song 
Share for Y1/2 

 Friday 19th July – Y6 Leavers Mass 9am in 
church 

 Friday 19 July – School closes for summer 

 Tuesday 3rd September – School reopens 

NEWSLETTER 

To receive a copy of our newsletter by email please sign 
up via our website at -

http://www.ashtonourladys.wigan.sch.uk/information/ne
wsletters-letters 

 


